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VTC执行干事唐智强先生（左）及泰国驻港总领事Chaturont 
CHAIYAKAM先生（右）合照。
VTC Executive Director Mr Donald TONG (left) and Consul General 
of Thailand Mr Chaturont CHAIYAKAM (right).

马来西亚驻港总领事Muzambli MARKAM先生（左五）率领代表团到访中华厨艺学院。
Consul General of Malaysia Mr Muzambli MARKAM (�fth from left) leads a delegation to visit the Chinese Culinary Institute.

VTC欢迎马来西亚及泰国驻港总领事及代表团
到访探讨区内职专教育发展
VTC welcomes delegations led by Malaysian and 
Thai Consuls General to exchange views on regional
VPET development

VTC与多国驻港总领事馆一直保持紧密联系，致力为
师生缔造更多元化的学习及发展机会。今年1月，马来
西亚驻港总领事Muzambli MARKAM先生及泰国驻港
总领事Chaturont CHAIYAKAM先生分别率领代表团
到访VTC机构成员中华厨艺学院（CCI），并与VTC执
行干事唐智强先生就推动区内职业专才教育发展进
行交流。两地代表团均表示会继续推动当地职专教育
机构与VTC的各项交流，务求为学生带来裨益。

The VTC maintains close cooperation with various 
Consulates General in Hong Kong to proactively explore 
diverse learning and development opportunities for 
students and staff.  In January, Consul General of 
Malaysia Mr Muzambli MARKAM and Consul General
of Thailand Mr Chaturont CHAIYAKAM each led a 
delegation to visit the Chinese Culinary Institute (CCI), a 
VTC member institution, to exchange views with VTC 
Executive Director Mr Donald TONG on driving regional 
VPET development.  The two delegations expressed that 
they would continue to facilitate exchanges between the 
VTC and VPET institutions of their home countries to 
maximise the bene�ts for students in the regions.


